
TO: Health Care Foundation Board of Trustees

FROM:  Candy Blair, Health Care Administrator

DATE: 06/04/2024

RE: Signed Acknowledgment of Cybersecurity Training Completion for WIC 
Contract Number # HHS000801700001

In accordance with HB 3834, contractors who have access to a Health and Human Services 
(HHS) system or database must complete a certified cybersecurity awareness training approved 
by Department of Information Resources (DIR) before execution of a contract with HHS. WIC 
has completed this requirement using the cybersecurity training provided by our County IT 
Department, incurring no additional costs to our program.

In addition to completing the training, we must also submit Form 3834: Written 
Acknowledgement of Completion of Cybersecurity Training Program to our HHS contract 
manager after being signed by our authorized contract representative, Judge Chris Hill, attesting 
to current and continued compliance with the training requirements.

I respectfully request completion of written acknowledgement that we have completed the 
cybersecurity training that is now part of our contract requirements.

C O L L I N  C O U N T Y
Coll in County Health Care Services

825 N.  McDonald St.  Suite 130
McKinney, Texas 75069
www.col l incountytx.gov


